
The TCAP and EOC tests are designed to assess true student understanding and not just basic memorization and test-taking skills.
They measure student understanding of our current state standards with the exception of biology, which is scheduled
to have new assessments in the 2018-2019 school year.  TCAP assessments are given to help measure how much  a student grown academically
the 2018-2019 school year.  TCAP assessments are given to help measure how much a student grows academically in a particular content area.

The NWEA assessments in grade K-8  are a benchmarks used to monitor progress and determine placement in reading and math tiers.

TN READY ELA/Math/SS/SCI

*Ach (2-8) Window Apr. 15 - May 3

OMS Grades 6-8 ELA Part 1 - All Grades 01-Apr-19
ELA Parts 2-4 - All Grades 29-Apr-19

Math Part 1 - All Grades 30-Apr-19
Math Parts 2-3 - 6-7 Grades 30-Apr-19

Science Parts 1-2 - 8th Grade 30-Apr-19

Math Parts 2-3 - 8th Grade 01-May-19

Science Parts 1-2 - 6-7 Grades 01-May-19

Social Studies Parts 1-2 - All Grades 02-May-19

Make Up Testing 03-May-19

OES Grades 2-5 ELA  Part 1 16-Apr-19

ELA Part 2 & 3 17-Apr-19
ELA Part 4 18-Apr-19

Math Parts  1 & 2 23-Apr-19

Math Part 3 24-Apr-19

**Science & Social Studies 25-Apr-19

TN Ready is an achievement test mandated by the State 

of Tennessee for grades 2-8 and is administered near the 

end of the school year in April-May. The purpose of the 

assessment is to measure student achievement and 

progress. Results will be communicated with students 

and parents as they become available from the state - 

typically over the summer following testing. 



** 2nd & 3rd grade ELA and Math is a consumable test booklet.2nd & 3rd Sci & SS use a bubble answer sheet

FALL
*EOC Testing Windows Nov. 26 - Dec. 14

Fall Semester ELA 9-10 Part 1 27-Nov-18

US History Part 1 28-Nov-18

US History Part 2 29-Nov-18

ELA 9-10 Part 2 30-Nov-18

ELA 9-10  Part 3 4-Dec-18

ELA 9-10 Part 4 5-Dec-18

US History Part 3 6-Dec-18

 Biology 7-Dec-18

Geometry Part 2 11-Dec-18

Geometry Part 1 12-Dec-18

Geometry Part 3 13-Dec-18

19-Mar-19

Apr. 14 - May 3

Winter Semester ELA 9-10 Part 1 16-Apr-19

US History Part 1 17-Apr-19

US History Part 2 18-Apr-19

ELA 9-10 Part 2 19-Apr-19

ELA 9-10- Part 3 23-Apr-19

ELA 9-10- Part 4 24-Apr-19

US History Part 3 25-Apr-19

 Biology 26-Apr-19

EOC assessments are given in certain subjects in grades 9-

12 at the end of each semester. The purpose of these 

assessments are to measure student achievement and 

progress. Students and parents will receive score reports 

when they are made available from the state - typically a 

few weeks after the testing cycle. 

ACT



Algebra 1 & 2, Geo Part 1 30-Apr-19

Algebra 1 & 2, Geo Part 2 1-May-19

Algebra 1 & 2, Geo Part 3 2-May-19

*All EOC Testing will be online.

Apr. 29-May 10, 2019

OHS

NWEA 

Apr. 29 - May 19, 2019

OES
NWEA 

Aug. 16-31, 2018

Dec. 3-14, 2018

OMS
NWEA

Aug 16-31, 2018

Dec. 3-14, 2018

May 13-17, 2019

NWEA is the district's Universal Screening tool which is 

administered to all students K-8 and students who are at-risk or 

participating in intervention groups at the high school level. This 

test is administered three times per year to measure student 

progress and provides valuable information which helps determine 

placements in interventions. This test is administered online. 

Parents will be informed of their child's scores through a report 

from their child's teacher following each test cycle. 

August 16-20

Dec. 8, 2018



TN Ready is an achievement test mandated by the State 

of Tennessee for grades 2-8 and is administered near the 

end of the school year in April-May. The purpose of the 

assessment is to measure student achievement and 

progress. Results will be communicated with students 

and parents as they become available from the state - 

typically over the summer following testing. 



EOC assessments are given in certain subjects in grades 9-

12 at the end of each semester. The purpose of these 

assessments are to measure student achievement and 

progress. Students and parents will receive score reports 

when they are made available from the state - typically a 

few weeks after the testing cycle. 


